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Heller Secures More Than $1.2 Million for Ely Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the Federal Aviation Administration has awarded the Ely-Yelland Field Airport $1,290,148 for improvements to the airport. 

“Due to the vast expanses of Nevada, the ability to travel by airplane is critical to many of our communities.  Ensuring funds are made available for construction projects and improvements to our local airports are critical to commerce and economic growth in our state.  I am pleased these funds have been made available to White Pine County,” said Heller.
The Ely-Yelland Field Airport is a commercial service airport located in the town of Ely.  This grant will provide needed funding for the second phase of rehabilitation of the aircraft-parking apron.
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